
From: ssimike@juno.com [mailto:ssimike@juno.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 3:48 PM 
To: gmweb 
Subject: Special Execption 
 

March 2, 2010 

  

My name is Michael Gerhard. I own the property on West Rapid Street, Lamperts #2 Block 
Lots1-3 

As I can not meet the up coming meeting I would like to say I'm against the request from the 
people involved with the 1520 West Omaha Street.( Request number 10SE001 and 10SE002 
) This is not a good place for Farmers Market to be located. We have enough traffic problems on 
that part of Omaha Street. When I built my building I had to meet all the regulations in place and 
I feel they should too or find a NEW place. 

  

Sincerely 

Michael Gerhard 

 

10SE002


